
October 2014 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Philippians 4:19, “But my God shall supply all your need according to His riches in glory by Christ Jesus.”  The 
Lord has certainly done this in our lives.  The time for our departure to Micronesia is almost here.  We have 
purchased our tickets and will be leaving on November 19, 2014.  We are excited to be getting the last few things 
done.  The container is almost completely packed, and in a few days it will be shipping to port.  We cannot 
possibly count all the ways that God has blessed us since our last letter.  Praise the Lord for His wonderful 
provision.   

Although there have been great blessings, there have also been trials.  We had to make an unexpected trip to 
Memphis when a water line broke in Melinda’s mother’s home.  She was visiting us at the time, so it did quite a 
bit of damage before it was discovered.  We were able to help with the repairs, and we are grateful that things are 
back in order now.   

Please be in prayer for my sister, Sandra.  She has been diagnosed with Stage 2 Colon Cancer.  She is saved and 
trusting the Lord for His will in her life.  We will make a trip to Memphis to be with her during her surgery.  
Please pray that the doctors will have wisdom as they treat her.  

We have asked prayer for our neighbors before and would like to ask that you remember them again.  We have 
witnessed to them on several occasions, and we are praying that they will come to Christ before we leave for 
Micronesia.   

Please remember to pray for these requests: 

• Salvation of Dominick & Brianna 
• My sister, Sandra Gadd 
• Safe passage for the container 
• Strength to take care of the final details before we leave 
• The people of Nukuoro 

Thank you for your prayers and support.  We love and pray for you.   

In His Service, 

Jack & Melinda     


